From: Roman, Gerardo

Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 1:48 PM

To: Roman, Gerardo

Subject: RE: 6809 Nervia St CE294431 June 11, 2020

Here are the names of my coworkers whom can assist you on getting your permits:
1. Dayron Garcia dgarcia@coralgables.com 305-460-5383

2.
3. Simone Chin (Board of Architects) schin@coralgables.com 305-460-5245
4

Gerardo Roman
Code Enforcement Officer
Development Services Department

From: Roman, Gerardo

Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 12:49 PM
To: Jaime Cervera

Subject: RE: 6809 Nervia St
Importance: High

Hello Jaime Cervera,

Gerardo Roman
Code Enforcement Officer
Development Services Department



From: Jaime Cervera

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 9:19 AM
To: Roman, Gerardo

Subject: 6809 Nervia St

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

I am in receipt of the Code Enforcement Warning which you placed at my property, | was at your office
this morning but | was told by Ms Cutie the office is still closed.

| would like to get together with you to resolve this matter. | was not aware that | would have to pull a
permit to replace what was there already, especially since | was just there at City Hall a few days ago to
pull the paint permit.

Thanks
Jaime Cervera



